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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 18 July 2022 

Assembly 
Year 12 Virtual Assembly – Tuesday 19 July  
 
Dress code modification for extreme weather 
In light of the forecast for extreme weather on Monday and Tuesday, students will be permitted to wear shirts (no ties), polo 
shirts and smart shorts on those days.  

• Please avoid vests or tight-fitting clothing: the government advice is for loose fitting, light-coloured clothing rather than 
simply wearing less.  

• You are also encouraged to stay out of the sun as much as possible and to wear a hat and use sunscreen when you are 
outside. 

• Remember also to bring a refillable water bottle. 

• The dress code will return to normal on Wednesday unless you are informed otherwise: check your emails! 
 
EEP 
The EEP Programme has finished. Therefore, all Year 12 students now have Private Study, Period 4, Wednesday. Students should 
remain on site to do independent work. 
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There is a Maths drop-in session on Wednesday Period 4 in Ma10 with Mr Christy for Year 12 students.  
 
Exam Results Year 12 and Year 13 
You will have already received a letter explaining the arrangements for results days. Please note if you are unable to collect your 
results in person on Thursday 18 August (Level 3 Results) or Thursday 25 August (GCSE Results) and you wish to nominate 
someone else to collect them on your behalf, you should e-mail Mrs Humphrey your authority for us to release your results and 
to whom. Alternatively, you can leave a large stamped addressed envelope with the correct postage on, in the Sixth Form Office, 
before 22 July. Unfortunately, we are unable to e-mail results to students.  
 
Post-Results Information (Request forms/Fees applicable and Deadline dates) 
These will be available on the school website shortly for any students who sat exams this summer to use once results are 
published on 18 August.  The 3 main post results deadlines for A Levels/other Level 3 exams that students need to be aware of 
are: 

• 25 August – Priority Review of Marking (for students with a place at their chosen University dependent on a grade 
change) 

• 1 September – Priority Return of a copy of your exam paper/script (to help students decide whether they wish to get an 
exam paper reviewed) 

• 29 September – Review of Marking 
 
Geography Fieldwork 
Congratulations to all who went to Slapton last week on the Geography fieldwork trip: staff who accompanied you and at the 
centre were full of praise for your positive, supportive and determined attitude throughout the week. Well done! 
 
End of Term  
Term ends for Sixth Form at 12.30pm on Friday 22 July. The Sixth Form café will be open as usual until 12.30pm on Friday  
22 July. Therefore, if you require lunch, please use the Main Restaurant between 12.30 and 1.30pm. 
 
Start of Term 
Please note the start of term for Year 13 is Wednesday 7 September at 8.45. A list of form rooms will be displayed in the  
Sixth Form café and students should then go straight to their form rooms. 
 
We hope you have an enjoyable summer break. 
 
Thank you 
 

 


